
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

14th January 2022 Website:  www.garryduffps.com 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

TUES 18th     Football (£2.50/wk) 

WED 19th     Piano Lessons  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

28/1       P1 online applications close (12 noon) 

01/02     Post Primary online applications open (12 noon) 

7-11/2     Parent/Teacher meetings – all pupils home at        

               1.15pm each day 

14/02-18/02   HALF TERM HOLIDAYS 😊 

23/02    Post Primary Online applications close (4pm) 

23/02    After school hockey recommences (P4-7) 

4/3         Celebrating World Book Day 

17+18/3   ST PATRICK’S DAY HOLIDAYS 😊  
 

 

 

 

PTA - SMARTIE TUBES 

Remember to keep filling your smartie 

tubes.   

These can be sent into school as soon 

as they are filled before Easter. 

 

TERM 2 

*MILK will cost £12.60 from Jan-Easter.  This 

can be paid by cheque made payable to 

EDUCATION AUTHORITY 

Please remember, if your child no longer wants to 

take milk we need to be notified in advance as 

milk is pre-ordered. 

 

*SWIMMING for P5-7 will be £24 (£2/wk) This 

can be paid by cheque made payable to 

GARRYDUFF PRIMARY SCHOOL 

*VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS – As part of 

our charges and remissions policy we ask for a 

voluntary contribution of a minimum of £7 per 

child per term.  If making a contribution for this 

term please remember to use the gift aid 

envelope if you are able to help us in this way.   

The gift aid is claimed through our PTA so please 

make cheques payable to GARRYDUFF PRIMARY 

SCHOOL PTA.  Thank you! 

GARRYDUFF NEWS 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM:  Mrs Cochrane, Mrs Downey, Miss Tannahill, Mr T McMullan, Mrs C McAvoy 

 
  

P1 APPLICATIONS 

Please remember to apply for a place 

for P1 on the citizen portal.  

www.eani.org.uk.  Click on “apply now” 

under “admissions”  

Applications MUST be made before 

28th Jan at 12 noon. 
 

SAFEGUARDING TEAM 

Mrs Downey has attended Child 

Protection training and is now joining 

our Safeguarding Team as Deputy 

Designated Teacher for Child 

Protection joining Mrs Cochrane 

(Designated Teacher for Child 

Protection), Mr McMullan (Chair of 

Governors), Mrs McAvoy (School 

Governor with responsibility for Child 

Protection) Miss Tannahill (Principal)  

 

CLOTHING BANK 

Our clothing bank was emptied this 

week.   

 

 

http://www.eani.org.uk/

